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Leavenworth Bridge Reduced To One Lane
(KNZA)--A heavily traveled route will be riddled with delays Tuesday and Wednesday as repair
work is conducted.

That’s set to happen on K-92, over the Centennial Bridge, in Leavenworth, when traffic is reduced to
one lane for both directions of travel.

That’s due to street lighting work being conducted by the City of Leavenworth between 9 in the
morning until 3:00 in the afternoon both days.

Traffic will directed over the heavily traveled bridge by a flagging operation.
Motorists are advised to expect delays.

The work should be completed on Wednesday.
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